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Comments: As a long time user of the Crazy Mountains and Sweetgrass Creek in particular I do not advocate for

this proposal it's a big giveaway to private landowners even though it's a land Exchange the private landholders

are ending up with a better end of the should be more equal. Modifications should be made to allow access to

streams and not block off stream access through private property that was once available to the public. As well

as good access to huntable land. I am for reducing these checkerboarded areas but I'm not into giving away 80%

and receiving only 20% in return this should be more 50/50. This isn't good for Public Access that's not good for

management in terms of the land no longer ever being able to be managed or utilized by the public and lastly the

water situation is huge. Giving away water rights to private entities be it citizens or corporations or land holding

companies is not in the best interest of the American people which is the intent of public land.


